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What have we been learning? 

We have had a lovely week in Jet Class. In English, our focus has been on writing different 
poetry. Our poetry has all had a spring focus as we were set the challenge from Brunel to 
write him a poem to celebrate his springtime birthday in April.  

In Maths, we finished our multiplication unit by multiplying using a number line. We then 
moved onto our new unit, which we will be covering until the end of the term on statistics. 
This week we have learned how to carefully, collect our data using tally marks. We have put 
this data into both a block chart, and a pictogram to show Brunel what we think would have 
been the best biscuit to offer the passengers on the SS Great Britain rather than the ship 
biscuits! 

In Science we have continued with our material learning, this week we were set the 
challenge to see how objects/materials can change shape by bending, twisting, stretching 
and squashing. We all enjoyed this and recorded our results into a table. Ask your children 
what we have found out! 

                                                              

In Jet Class, we held our one minutes silence during the National Day of Rememberance. 
Afterwards we created a classroom display of Daffodils and on our petals we all wrote 
something we were grateful for or looking forward to happening in the coming months. 
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Next Term 

In English we will be looking at 
homophones, these are words that sound 
the same when we say them but have 
different meanings and different spellings.  

In Maths, our statistic unit will be 
continuing and we will be interpreting data 
to answer different questions.  

In PE we will be carrying on with our 
gymnastic unit and our games unit where 
we are inventing games of our own!  

In Science, it will be our final investigation 
using different materials. Our challenge will 
be to choose the best material to make a 
new mirror for the cabins on the SS Great 
Britain and to be able to explain what 
properties it has which makes it most 
suitable. 

Other News 

It is the final few days to get in those last few miles for 
the friends walking challenge. I wonder how many we 
will be able to achieve as a class. If you can, try to get 
some sponsorship to help support the school. 

 

 

 


